
Sources Sought Notice 

The Department of Veterans Affairs Medical Center, VISN 6 Network Contracting Office 

(NCO), on behalf of the Durham VA Medical Center is conducting market research through 

this Sources Sought Notice to seek Service-disabled veteran-owned small business 

(SDVOSB), Veteran-owned small businesses (VOSB) and/or small businesses sources for the 

below items. (see item description/ quantity embedded). This is a Brand Name. For brand 

name, offeror must be an authorized distributor for the manufacturer. The manufacturer is 

Cardiovascular Systems Inc. New equipment only, no remanufactured or gray market 

equipment is acceptable. Equipment must be covered under manufacturer’s warranty. 

Commercially available source must be able to provide all items.  

 
 Item /Description         Quantity 
 DBEC-125M, Diamondback 360 Coronary OAS Micro Crown 1.25mm      5  

 

 GWC-12325LG-FLP, GUIDEWIRE,VASCULAR,COR,DIA 0.012IN,L 325CM,TIP L 0.014IN  11 

  

 DBEC-125, DEVICE,ATHERECTOMY,ORBITAL PAD SYSTEM,CLASSIC CROWN,1.25 MM  24 

 
  VPR-SLD2 , LUBRICANT,VIPERSLIDE        1 

 
The North American Industry Classification System (NAICS) Code for this acquisition is 339113 

and the Classification code is 6515. All information is to be submitted at no cost or obligation 

to the Government. 
 

Interested parties should submit with their response the following information: Company 

information including point of contact; DUN#; business size and economic category (example: 

SDVOSB, VOSB, WOSB, SB); and if your company is an authorized distributor for the 

manufacturer - provide a letter from the manufacturer that confirms your status as an 

authorized distributor. 

 

If interested party has a FSS contract - please include contract number, and whether the 

equipment is on the contract. 

 

The capability statements received from this market research are for planning purposes only 

and will assist the Government in planning its acquisition strategy. This is strictly market 

research and the Government will not entertain questions concerning this market research. 

The Government will not assume any costs incurred by the contractor in the preparation of 

responses.  Please email this information to paul.waite@va.gov  no later than 9:00 AM EST 

December 8, 2017. Phone inquiries will not be accepted. 

 
 See attached document: Attachment 36C24618Q0181 

mailto:paul.waite@va.gov

